
As you are aware, a Community Networks Highways Scheme has been launched, 
which has £50,000 per annum allocated to support local highway schemes, over a 
period of 4 years. The Cornwall Gateway Community Network Area panel has 
commenced the process of considering and prioritising expressions of interest that 
have been submitted to date and will continue to assess any new applications.  
  
I am therefore writing to request that if there are any other schemes that Saltash Town 
Council wishes to submit for consideration at the next panel meeting, please complete 
and return the attached expression of interest to me by 12th November.  
  
In addition to new schemes, there is a need to review the historic list of proposed local 
schemes (schedule attached). This list derives from schemes suggested by members 
of the public, councillors and reviews by officers in previous years and on order to 
ensure that the panel is able to consider the priorities for the network area, there needs 
to be a consideration of this. I am therefore requesting if you could assess the entries 
for the Saltash area and advise if any of the schemes should be removed and which 
should remain for further review as part of the prioritisation process.   
  
If you could provide your comments to me on this list by 12th November that would be 
much appreciated.  
  
Any queries, do not hesitate to contact me. 
  
Cornwall Gateway Community Link Officer 
Localism team 
Neighbourhoods Directorate 
Cornwall Council 
 


